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ALL Members of HHS YAF! We are meeting today at 2:30pm in room D222. See you there!

Friends of Rachel will meet today after school in D134.   All are welcome!

The French Club will be hosting a crepe sale after school tomorrow (Fri) on the Senior Patio.

Tomorrow is your last day to buy candy & raffle tickets in the Student Union. Please stop by during

your lunch period and show your support for The Italian Club!

Calling all tutors! We are in immediate need of students willing to offer their tutoring services as part

of the Peer Tutoring Program. Scheduling is flexible to accommodate your needs, and your work can

count towards NHS volunteer hours/CAS experiences. Please email harrisonhstutors@gmail.com for

more information.

Early dismissal on Wednesday, Nov. 24th at 11:00am. School will be closed Thursday the 25th

& Friday the 26th for Thanksgiving holiday. Enjoy!

Please note frequently used telephone numbers:

●     Attendance/Early Dismissal/Late Arrival: 630-3117 or 630-3118

●     Guidance: 630-3101

●     Nurse: 630-3123

●     Main Office: 630-3095

9th Grade

10th Grade Last year, approximately 10,000 sophomores – tomorrow’s leaders – participated in Hugh

O’Brian Youth (HOBY) Leadership Seminars throughout the United States and Canada.

All 10
th

graders are eligible, and we encourage you to apply if interested! HOBY is a fun,

motivating experience.  The selection committee will choose one student to represent Harrison

High School at the local HOBY leadership seminar, based on your leadership ability, sensitivity to

others, and desire to communicate your knowledge to your peers.

To apply: In 75 to 100 words, please describe the most rewarding and challenging aspect of being a

leader in your school and community and why you would like to represent Harrison High School at the

HOBY Leadership Seminar in 2022. Please submit your response to the Guidance Office no

later than Monday, November 22nd. You may drop off a hard copy of your application or e-mail

the application to Mrs. DeGrazia in Guidance, degraziaj@harrisoncsd.org.

mailto:harrisonhstutors@gmail.com


11th Grade

12th

Grade

SCHOLARSHIPS

Each year, the New York State PTA awards $3000 Jenkins Memorial Scholarships for Teacher
Education to students from the graduating class who exhibit the desire and potential to become
outstanding classroom teachers.  Applicants must enroll in a baccalaureate degree program for education at
a SUNY or two-year Community College should they be awarded the Jenkins Memorial Scholarship.  If
interested, please type a statement of no more than 300 words: "I want to be a teacher because..." You
may email your responses to Mrs. DeGrazia in the Guidance Office, degraziaj@harrisoncsd.org, or print a
hard copy and bring it to Mrs. DeGrazia in Guidance. Responses are due December 1st.

Various scholarships are available at https://studentscholarships.org/newsletter.php

Heisman High School Scholarship - https://heismanscholarship.com

11th & 12th

Grade

COLLEGE VISITS

The following college representatives will be visiting Harrison High during the next few weeks. If you

would like to meet with the representative, please sign up in Naviance.

November 18     Belmont Abbey College

November 18     Western New England University

November 19     SUNY College of Technology at Delhi

November 19     Westchester Community College

November 22     Kean University

For a complete list of college visits, please visit Naviance.

https://studentscholarships.org/newsletter.php
https://heismanscholarship.com

